From: diana lejins [mailto:dianalejins@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 9:51 AM

To: Council District 4 < District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 3 < District3@longbeach.gov>; Council

District 8 < District8@longbeach.gov>

Cc: diana lejins < dianalejins@yahoo.com>; Douglas Haubert < cityprosecutordoughaubert@gmail.com>;

Pablo Rubio <Pablo.Rubio@longbeach.gov> **Subject:** Special prosecutor - Public Safety

-EXTERNAL-

Please post with agenda for today's Public Safety meeting.

Because of the very nature of the relationship between the prosecutor and the police department and the perceptions that people might have, I think it's imperative that we have a special INDEPENDENT non-partisan prosecutor to investigate the LBPD.

I am sure that there are concerns about the budget, especially in light of the covid dilemma. However, the money could be taken out of the police department's community relations budget. Hopefully a revamping of the police department will cancel the need for a community relations budget anyway.

Yours truly Diana Lejins

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android